
 

 
 

 
May 20, 2019 

Dear Parent: 

 

For over two decades, high school students at ASFM have been using a graphing display calculator as an 

integral part of their mathematics education. This tool, the TI_ nspire  CX CAS, will continue to be the 

calculator that we use at ASFM high school for the next school year.  

 

 

As it can be quite difficult to find this particular calculator here in Mexico, we will arrange for the Texas 

Instruments distributor in Monterrey (Grupo Linnoit) to come to the school on  Tuesday, May 28 
between the hours of 8:30 a.m. and 3:30 p.m.  and Wednesday May 29 between 8:30 and 1:30 pm 
with calculators for purchase. The cost of this tool is $3,700.00 pesos (this price already includes IVA and 

the calculator comes with a 1 year guarantee). Attached is the quote from the distributor, which outlines 

the prices and payment methods. If you have any questions about this, feel free to contact our distributor, 

Mr. Edwin Lopez, for clarifications. Likewise, if you need a fiscal invoice, you must do this also through 

Edwin. He can be reached at: 811-1095-9122 (extension 1007). 

 

 

Feel free to try to purchase this calculator on your own, but while you may find this calculator in the US 

at a somewhat lower price, there are two reasons why it may be in your best interests to purchase here. 

First, the distributor will either fix it or replace it in case it malfunctions; calculators bought in the US 

will needed to deal with these issues north of the border. Second, if you purchase at the school, you can 

be guaranteed that you are buying the correct calculator. In case you choose to purchase the calculator 

from somewhere else, please understand that you   must  purchase the  TI– Nspire  CX CAS  (photo on 
following page) . There are several other models that look alike, and your child must have the 

school-authorized calculator next August. 

 

 

 

We look forward to the learning that will take place in the coming years by using this tool.  

 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

Elena Cortés 

MS/HS Mathematics Department Head 

 

 



 

 

In August 2019, all ASFM students in  grades 9, 10, 11 and 12  will be expected to have their own  

TI  n pire CX CAS calculator (pictured above).  

No other calculator will be allowed, so be sure that this is the model that you purchase. 
More information is available at:  

https://education.ti.com/en/products/calculators/graphing-calculators/ti-nspire-cx-cas 
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